
 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Windsor            Term:   Summer Term 2          

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 

In English, we have been writing about 

our trips into the community. Students 

have been communicating well with a 

range of people. Everyone is getting 

better at commicating with the 

Librarians at Newbury library. Lots of 

people have been asking librarians for 

help to find particular books, and 

communicating clearly when they 

check out their books.  

We really enjoyed our barge trip, and it 

was great to see people 

communicating with the barge 

volunteers.  

We were able to make our own pizzas at 

Pizza Express. 

We went to Donnington Park and 

Snelsmore and played games with 

peers.  

We had a visit from a Bag  

We have had some special events, 

which it was lovely to see parents at, 

including the band stand and Sports 

day. Of course, we must mention the 

Prom, which was very exciting for our 

year 11’s. 

Windsor class have been working 

devolping our measuring skills in maths 

this term, including understanding the 

terms taller and shorter. We have been 

measuring our pumpkin plants, which 

are growing well, as well as measuring 

each other. 

We have also been practicing our 

money skills in our snack shop lessons, 

and when we buy our cooking 

ingredients in the supermarket.  

We have also been practicing 

measuring and reading recipes in 

cooking.  

In PSHE, we have been thinking about 

the importance of exercise.  

Our year 11’s have been familiarising 

themselves with Post 16, and have been 

lucky enough to take part in P.E lessons 

  

                                                      

 

 

 

  
 

 

 



 

       

in the Sports hall as well as lunchtimes in 

Post 16.  Everyone is very relaxed and 

happy at Post 16 and will do really well 

there in September. We will miss our year 

11’s, but will still see them when we visit 

and when they come to Love Lane.  

We enjoyed toasting year 11 at The 

Castle Pub, as per Windsor tradition. This 

year, the new manager gave us all 

drinks and crisps for free, which was so 

kind of him!   

We hope you have a lovely Summer 

holiday. We look forward to welcoming 

some students back in September, with 

a few new faces. 

Dates & Points to remember:  

 Last day of term – Wednesday 19th July. 

Inset days – Monday 4th and Tuesday 5th 

September. 

First day back – Wednesday 6th September 


